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February 24, 2025 
 
 
 
Todd Jordan 
Mayor, City of Tupelo 
PO Box 1485 
Tupelo, MS  38802 
 
Dear Mayor Jordan, 
 
I recommend the mayor and City Council approve Arizon as the sole-source 
provider for the installation and dismantling of the air structure (Bubble) covering 
our four tennis courts. Arizon possesses the specific technical expertise and 
experience necessary for this specialized project. Their established history with 
similar installations ensures a seamless process and minimizes potential delays. 
This structure is essential for maintaining winter tennis play, a significant 
recreational benefit for our community. I urge the mayor and City Council to 
approve this recommendation, ensuring the continued availability of this valuable 
amenity. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please call or email me at 662-841-6440 or 
alex.farned@tupeloms.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alex Farned, M.S. 
Director, Tupelo Parks and Recreation 
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